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March 9, 2021 
 
Commissioner Julie Anderson  
Department of Commerce, Community, & Economic Development  
550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1535 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Commissioner Kelly Tshibaka 
Department of Administration 
550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1970 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Dear Commissioner Anderson and Commissioner Tshibaka, 
 
It has come to my attention that several AIDEA and AEA employees have made claims of a 
hostile work environment involving sustained verbal abuse and mistreatment at work. I have 
heard that complaints have been made to Commissioner Anderson about these concerns and 
those complaints have been referred to the Department of Administration’s human resources 
section for investigation. 
 
I am requesting information pertaining to these investigations. Please provide me with 
summaries of the factual circumstances underlying these investigations and their current status, 
with legally confidential information omitted or redacted. 
 
  
Sincerely, 

  
  
 
 

Senator Bill Wielechowski 
 
 
 
 
Via Email 
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Senate Finance Committee 
 

Finance Subcommittees 
• Chair, Judiciary 
• Chair, Military & Veterans’ Affairs  
• Public Safety 
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